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Tri-City School Update 

Greetings church family! 

It’s amazing to think that we are already in 

October and that our first quarter is soon to be 

completed!     

 One of our favorite things that we did 

this month was our golfing unit.  By God’s 

providence, a parent of one of our students, Chris 

Reagan, kindly asked about donating equipment 

for P.E, which included a set of golf clubs.  I’m no 

golfing expert, but we learned the basics of proper 

golfing form and worked on our putting and our 

drives.  One special day, God sent rain to Saginaw and whispered to me that 

we could have our own mini golf course in our classroom.  It was SO fun!  

Praise God for His wisdom!  Our golf unit culminated with a trip to a mini-

golf course.  Mini golf and all-you-can-eat ice cream, yay! 

We also just finished up our Fall Week of Prayer 

with Pastor Herthel from the Midland Church.  

It was so wonderful to learn more about the fruit 

of the Spirit and what that looks like in our lives!  

Keep us in prayer that God would help us to be 

as trees abundant with His fruit! 

Another thing we’ve come to really 

enjoy is our new-to-us hymnals!  

Thanks to Chris Rickle and the Midland Church, we received 

eight donated hymnals to sing out of!  It is so precious to see 

how much the kids LOVE to pick songs and sing out of them! 

Praise Jesus!  

Amongst some other joys at school was a visit from 

Duane Roush, one of Tri-City’s previous teacher’s as well as 

previous superintendent for the conference.  It was neat to 

learn more about what school was like when he was teaching 

at the old school by the airport.  

In health class, we’ve also enjoyed learning about fiber.  Fiber keeps 

us full, gives us energy, and helps clean out our insides! For our fiber unit, we 

made chia seed pudding and chia seed fruit smoothies. Chia seeds are a great 
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source of fiber along with other seeds, vegetables, 

fruits, and whole grains. We are aiming to add 

more fiber to our diet.  Will you join us?  

This past month has been such a special 

one for many reasons, but there is one that sticks out as the most special.  

Two of our students, Gabe and Lenisa Garcia were baptized at the end of 

September, and two more, Julia and Kayla Miller, are currently taking studies 

to get baptized!  I’m so grateful to be a tiny part of such an immense blessing!  

Keep these students in prayer that God would put His hedge of protection 

around them and that their relationships would grow and deepen in Him! 

 

Our Spiritual Needs 

*For each child to have a personal relationship with Jesus.  

*For every parent and family for divine wisdom, strength, and patience. 

*For every teacher and school volunteer, that the light of Jesus would flow 

out of their heart to others. 

Other Needs 

*Any Box Tops to raise funds for our library 

*Donations to update our outdated computers 

*Tech savvy person to help with technology, internet, Wi-Fi, etc.  

*Volunteers to help with school canvassing program and other outreach 

opportunities (We can’t get started without volunteers!) 

Thank you for all your prayers and support of Tri-City SDA School! Please 

continue to keep us in your thoughts and prayers! 

Miss Bee  

(262) 271-2129 

mbresnahan@misda.org 

School Facebook Page: Tri-City Seventh-day Adventist School 
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